
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/7/2020 6:00:00 AM

First name: Karl Lynn

Last name: Naumann

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Ms. Jackson,

 

I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project and the benefits it will bring to Idaho. This project has the

potential to put hundreds of Idahoans to work, bring a $1 billion investment into our state and restore an area of

Idaho's backcountry desperately in need of repair.

 

Midas Gold Idaho wants to invest $1 billion in our state, bring more than hundreds of jobs to rural Idaho and still

provide access to Idaho[rsquo]s public lands. This is the type of project our state needs. The U.S. Forest Service

has provided Idahoans with meaningful tools to easily review the document and ample time to comment. I highly

encourage the U.S. Forest Service to permit this project following alternative two.

 

Thank you for your time, consideration and for giving Idahoans meaningful time to comment on the Stibnite Gold

Project. Alternative two is by far the best option in the DEIS.


